
Chile and Honduras do not currently 
have an GR account; however, you can 
contribute to Latino Ministries Director 
account Pastors Caleb and Christina 
Acosta by using “GR 2764” to help 
us continue the work in expanding 
Missions Ministry. If you are already giving, we thank you, 
and if you are thinking about giving, now is a good time to 
make that decision of spiritual impact. Thank you and God 
Bless you!  GRACIAS!
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Give to Expand 
Missions!

Chile
The Church in Chile is 
concentrating efforts within their 
community. Pastor Yolmary writes: 

“And we went to the streets to be 
part of this great revival where 
a church rises in unity to carry 
the message of hope, salvation 
and love, with games, dynamics, 
choreography, face painting and 
refreshments we enjoyed having a 
good time. We believe from now on 
that MAIPU IS FOR CHRIST. We 
thank God who has brought us to 
these lands to serve to give grace 
to what we have received.” 

The Church joined up with other 
churches in the area to outreach, 
and pray over their community. 

Written by Pastor Christina Acosta 
Director of Latino Ministries

Psalms 22:27-28

 All the ends of the earth will 
remember and turn to the Lord, 

and all the families of the 
nations will bow down before 
him, for dominion belongs to 

the Lord and he rules over the 
nations.




